
I can not attend the town hall meeting in Springfield on Feb 22nd.  However, I wanted to share my 
views.   
This will do nothing to address the problem of climate change.  It simply provides a new tax stream, 
which 
consumers understand.  And, it will dramatically increase the cost of natural gas, which is a cleaner and 
more 
affordable source of energy than most other sources of fossil fuels. 
 
Residents of Oregon are already being taxed to death.  Please include my comments in the public record 
and 
do not put this bill through. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Ed Capelle 

 
 


